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Medical Board Revokes License of Dr. Clarence Gordon King, Lic. # E1883, of 

San Antonio 

On January 7, 2010, the Board entered an automatic Order of Revocation against Clarence 
Gordon King, M.D., due to his having a positive screen for alcohol in violation of a 2003 Agreed 

Order, as well as previous violations of Board orders. Under the revocation, Dr. King must 
immediately cease practicing as a physician in the State of Texas, and shall not do so again until 

authorized by the Board. This order shall remain in effect until superseded by a subsequent order 
of the Board. 
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